
Dear [Attendee's Name], 

We hope you enjoyed the recent Hospitality Technology Conference held on [Date] in 

[Location]. Your participation was invaluable in making the event a success. 

As we strive to improve our future conferences, we would greatly appreciate your feedback. 

Please take a few moments to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What did you enjoy most about the conference? 

• Were there any sessions or speakers that stood out to you? 

• What improvements would you suggest for future events? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Please reply to this email by [Date] with your feedback. Your insights will help us enhance the 

experience for all attendees in the future. 

Thank you for your time and input! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


